Physics Department

SUNY – Buffalo State College

Friday, January 27, 2006
This letter is to confirm that Robert Musilli completed three hours of Professional Development for NY Physics Teachers as part of a program supervised by SUNY-Buffalo State College on 19 November, 2005 as part of our monthly Western New York Physics Teachers' Alliance (WNYPTA) meeting.  The meeting was carried out at the invitation of and under the guidance of the chair and faculty of the SUNY- BSC Department of Physics.

The November 19th meeting was held on the SUNY-Buffalo State College and included managing, evaluating and participating in the 2005 WNYPTA Physics Olympics.  This included activities devoted to student measurement and arithmetic reasoning, the design, construction and testing of collision apparatus, and the design, construction and testing of bridge structures. 

Sincerely,

Dr. Dan MacIsaac

Associate Professor of Physics

SUNY - BSC

